Your Views on Local Water Resources-SURVEY

The Natural Resources Conservation Service, the LaPorte County Soil and
Water Conservation District, and Purdue University are conducting this
survey in order to identify the needs and concerns in your community
regarding water quality for the Little Calumet-Galien Watershed.

You should have received this letter in the mail. Hard copies of the survey
will be mailed out soon. For more information about the Natural Resources
Conservation Service, please contact Theresa Wojkovich at
Theresa.wojkovich@in.usda.gov or at (219) 324-6303. For information
regarding the survey, please contact Linda Prokopy at
Iprokopy@purdue.edu or at (765) 494-0825. Final survey results will be
posted at www.iaswcd.org/icp/survey.htm! and will be available March
2012. Thank you in advance for your help!



